
School News  

 

June 1 – At My Best Morning/ Make Your Own            
                Sandwiches 
 
June 11 – Year End Trip – AM Ceramics / Fire House / 
Bring Your Own Picnic Lunch / Outdoor Activity (see 
permission slips) 

June 12 – Family Picnic- 11:00-11:45 am 

June 15 – Recognition Assembly – 11:15;  
                   11:45 – cluster presentations 
 
June 17 – Grade 2 closing am/ World’s Unbound  
                   Science Program – pm 
 
June 19 – Report Cards/Final Day 

Tuesday, September 8th – school resumes 

                     

You will notice no hot lunch on Thursday of next week as we 
are having a picnic lunch outside (weather and bugs 
permitting). We will have Subway on Wednesday next week 
instead. There will be no hot lunch the final week of school. 

 

It is hard to believe the end of the school year is fast 
approaching and we are preparing for another summer.     
As the grade 2 class prepares to go to Hubbard, we will   
miss them but know they are well prepared to move on      
to a larger school. Grade K and 1, we look forward to   
seeing your wonderful faces next year! The students       
have all grown and developed new skills and we as a staff 
have enjoyed working with them. Although school is done 
for the summer, remember to encourage your children to 
read and write to keep up their skill level. If you are in    
need of books, we are certainly willing to sign some out to 
children, just let us know. Have a relaxing, fun filled summer 
and we look forward to seeing you again in September. 

 
Congratulations to the following students who were 

recognized during May’s assembly for their “bucket filling” 

behaviour: 

Kindergarten: Kiera Kent 
Grade 1: Myleigh Decourcey 
Grade 2: Erica Thistle 
Phys Ed:  Brandon Myra, Noah MacMullin, Calem Porter 
Guidance Choice: Rowan Moquin  
Principal’s Choice: Kaileigh Beyer 
Bus: Rylee Price 
 
For June’s assembly we will be having students present their 
products from clusters.  The assembly will be held on 
Monday, June 15 at 11:15 am in the gym.  
 
Our theme for June will be all round student.  

 
 

 
 
 

               

        Happy June!  At last, the wonderful warm days of spring/early 
summer are with us and we get to enjoy more quality time 
with our families, friends and community.  After ten months 
of hard work and learning, our children can enjoy some well-
earned downtime and opportunities to experience some real-
life learning. This may be done by planting a garden, 
swimming at the beach or roasting marshmallows at a 
campfire.  Sounds like fun to me! 

 
        At this time I am equal parts excited for the summer and sad 

to be leaving the Burton School community.  I have very much 
enjoyed every minute of working with students, staff and 
parents over the past two years.  I have seen many children 
thrive from the hard work that “a community” puts into 
making their academic success and emotional and social well-
being a priority.  I look forward to keeping in  

        touch with Ms. Watson and hearing how our children 
continue to change and grow.  I will miss you all!   
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On Thursday, June 11, 2015 I give my child, _____________________________________________________________, 

permission to travel by bus to the Oromocto Fire Station and the Oromocto Ceramics Club on Miramichi Road. We will  

leave the school at 9:00 am and be returning for 12:00 pm. There will be no cost for the bus as the school will cover  

that cost.  Parents are asked to send $5.00 for the cost of the ceramic piece your child selects to paint. At 12:00 pm  

students are returning to the school to have a picnic lunch outside (weather and bugs permitting). Parents are asked 

to pack a bag lunch and drink as there will be no hot lunch that day. In the afternoon we will be remaining outside with  

one of the available options of water play available for your child to participate in. It is recommended, for this reason,  

children bring a towel, sun screen and change of clothes to change into at the end of the day. If you are interested in 

participating in any part of the day, please inform your child’s teacher. 

 

Parent’s Signature: ____________________________________________ 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Family Picnic 

June 12th, 2015 

 

On Friday, June 12th we will be having a family picnic from 11:00 am to 11:45 am. All families are welcome to attend. In 

order for us to plan properly for the food, we are asking you to let us know the number of people attending. There will  

be pizza, a veggie tray, watermelon, cake and drinks available. We hope you can come! 

 

Family: ___________________________________ 

 

Number attending:    Adults: ____________  Children:  ___________________ (do not include those at the school) 

Burton Elementary School 

Field Trip Permission 

June 11, 2105   

                 Permission Slips- Please Return 

 

 

 


